
Vesey September Newsletter 

 

Vesey Families, 

Can you feel it? The weather is changing, and fall is close. Our shade structures are going up 
and I want to thank each one of you for making the beginning of the year awesome, Our 
Parent Conferences are the 20th, 21st and 22nd. Please be sure to schedule your child’s 
conference with their teacher. If you need an interpreter, please let us know and we can 
help you. We want to invite you to our PTA meeting on the 19th at 8:30AM in the library. 
We are also having our Site Council meeting on the 29th at 8:30AM in the library. Please 
come out and learn about all the exciting things happening at Vesey. On our athletic front, 
our undefeated football team in the #1 seed going into the elementary football tournament. 
Let’s cheer them on as they begin their trip towards a championship season. We are very 
proud of our A and B teams that are representing Vesey with Pride, Respect and Dignity. Go 
Wildcats!  Please feel free to come in and be involved with your Childs’ education. We are 
partners and you are always welcome here at Vesey. 
  
Respectfully,   
  
  

Jeffrey M. Uhrig M.A.E.d./MBA 

Very Proud Principal 
Vesey Elementary School 
(520) 908-4600 
  
 

 


